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North Slope Subsistence Regional Advisory Council to meet by 
teleconference 

 
The North Slope Subsistence Regional Advisory Council (Council) will hold a public meeting on 
June 8, 2018 via teleconference to follow up on information and updates from its winter 2018 
meeting. 

The Council will receive updates and further discuss recent activities occurring within the National 
Petroleum Reserve-Alaska.  The Council will also receive updates on Fisheries Resource Monitoring 
Program projects, and further develop subsistence fisheries resource monitoring priority information 
needs for the region. 

The teleconference will begin at 9:00 a.m. on June 8, 2018. The public is invited to participate in this 
meeting by dialing toll-free 1-866-864-5314, and entering the passcode 3091862 when prompted. 

Additional information on North Slope Subsistence Regional Advisory Council can be found on the 
web at https://www.doi.gov/subsistence/regions/ns. 

The Federal Subsistence Board is committed to providing access to this meeting for all participants. 
Please direct requests for accommodation needs to the Office of Subsistence Management at  
1-800-478-1456 or (907) 786-3888 or by e-mail, subsistence@fws.gov  at least seven business days 
prior to the meeting. 

Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web 
at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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